

December 28, 2012

One Children's Hospital Drive Central Plant, Floor 3 4401 Penn Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15224-1342

Phone 412-692-3900 Toll-free 1-877-247-4483 Fax 412-692-3901 www.GiveToChildrens.org

Ms. Danielle Landy School Counselor Hosack Elementary School 9275 Peebles Road Allison Park, PA 15101-1900

Dear Ms. Landy:

Thank you for the generous gift of \$460.00 from Hosack Elementary School to Children's Hospital of Pittsburgh Foundation given through the candy cane sales event. As requested, your donation will support the Children's Hospital Fund. With other donations, the total amount raised is \$480.00.

Children's Hospital of Pittsburgh of UPMC was born from a philanthropic vision and raised by community support to be a leader in helping and healing sick kids.

Whether you tuned in to donate at Radiothon, ran on Children's Hospital's marathon team, or attended a festive event hosted by Children's Hospital of Pittsburgh Foundation, your support ensures Children's continues to care for every child in our community – now and for years to come.

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about how your gift makes a difference, please call (412) 692-3900 or visit our website at www.givetochildrens.org.

Sincerely,

Misha Renee Young

Manager, Development Services

Mishaleneeyoung

MRY/ka